
 
 
 
 
Newport Parks and Recreation Announces Change to Aquatic Center Operational Hours 
 
 
The Newport Parks and Recreation Department announces adjustments to the daily 

operational hours of the Newport Aquatic Center due to staffing shortages. Starting 

Tuesday, Sept. 3rd, the Aquatic Center will be closed Tuesday-Friday, noon-3 p.m. The 

center will return to normal operational hours as soon as staffing is able to return to an 

adequate level. 

 

It is recommended to check the Aquatic Center’s pool schedules and operational hour 

updates prior to visiting the facility by visiting NewportOregon.gov/pool or by contacting 

the Recreation and Aquatic Center at (541) 265-7783. 

 

For more information, please contact Chloe Hubbard at 541-265-4855 or 

c.hubbard@newportoregon.gov. To view open positions with the City of Newport, visit 

NewportOregon.gov.  
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